From: Ullrich, Grant 
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 4:11 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Fahlstrom, Robert
Subject: attended Chicago Committee on High Rise Buildings symposium and monthly meeting 6/8

Steve,

Bob Fahlstrom and I attended the Chicago Committee on High Rise Buildings (CCHRB) spring symposium as official representatives of the Department of Buildings from 8 a.m. – 1 p.m. on 6/8 at 115 S. LaSalle Street. The organization provided complimentary tickets. I also attended CCHRB’s monthly meeting that evening at 150 N. Dearborn as a representative of the Department.   

---
Grant Ullrich
Deputy Commissioner
City of Chicago Department of Buildings

